
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello everyone, 
It has been a great start to the term with all our children settling in 
extremely well, especially those that have joined new. We extend a 
very warm welcome to all. We’ve commenced numerous activities, 
games and experiences including making bead bracelets, the 
Winter Wonderland, indoor games, Birthday Balloon competition 
and the list goes on. We also will be introducing the Ethnic Marble 
Games and National Book Week – Little Book Worms. We’re already 
having so much fun as you can see in our photos. Wishing you all a 
great term, 
Dee and Steph 

To attend our program, you must register your child. You can 

register an account with us at pp.campaustralia.com.au or by 

downloading our Camp Australia smartphone app from the 

Apple App Store or on Google Play.  Once registered, it’s easy 

to make bookings and manage your account. 

It’s free to register 
Visit our blog 

New articles are added each 
week for parents and cover 
various topics to help families. 

Visit our blog 

What’s on 
the menu 

• Banana Smoothie 

• A Bubble Surprise 

• Toasted Pita Bread with 

cheese and salsa 

 

• Little Book Worms 

• A new Marble Game 

• Scavenger Hunt 

Activities 
coming up 

http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
https://campaustralia.com.au/rocketeers
https://www.campaustralia.com.au/
https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/
https://apps.apple.com/app/apple-store/id1529575453?pt=120333103&ct=edmbookings&mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=au.com.campaustralia.parent
https://campaustralia.com.au/blog/


 
 

 
 

The children have really been enjoying 

making colourful beaded friendship 

bracelets using wire. Some made 

bracelets for their loved ones while 

others made them for each other as 

welcome back gifts to their friends! 

We love to play lots of group 

games in OSHC, and one of 

our recent favourites the 

children have been enjoying 

is musical chairs. The 

excitement levels and 

competitive spirit 

throughout the game were 

through the roof! We even 

had Dee on the piano 

playing the music for the 

game! 

Sophia and Maeve having 

some dress-up fun!  

One of our Winter 

Wonderland activities was 

to make snowy mountains. 

We did this by folding 

recycled magazines and 

painting them green, then 

using cotton wool for the 

snow! 

 

https://www.campaustralia.com.au/

